

HOME | ABOUT US | OUR MINISTRIES | eSTORE | PARTNERSHIP

## **Important Announcement**

for all members of Stand Up and Be Counted



Join Our Mailing List



Dave Meyer, Vice President - Joyce Meyer Ministries

Dear Friend,

I want to personally thank you for your passion and interest in America. Through *Stand Up and Be Counted*, I have prayerfully provided information to you that I believe is important for Christians living in the U.S., such as our country's historical heritage and information on current issues.

In the future, Stand Up and Be Counted communication will be integrated into Joyce Meyer Ministries' regular ministry correspondence. The purpose of this integration is to help us reach a wider audience and more effectively communicate valuable information.

In order for you to continue receiving America-related information and updates, you will need to **join our general mailing list**, which includes our magazine, monthly ministry letter, special discounts on resources in our eStore, details of upcoming conferences, new book announcements, our missions updates and more.

The process is quick and simple. Join our mailing list and stay informed.

Thank you for continuing to care and having passion for keeping America a free and godly nation.

Together we are better,

50

Join Our Mailing List

Dave Meyer